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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To:  Gibbs, David
Cc: '‘Brown, Denis L SOPUS-OP-COR-H'
Subject: RO2853 Shell 560-510 International, Oakland wel installation

Dave,

Based on our telephone conversation today 6/2/2006, moving proposed well MW-6 from the southeast side of 5th
Avenue to the parcel at 1247 5th Avenue is acceptable.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Suite 250

Alameda, CA 94502-6577
510-567-6791 phone

510-337-9335 Fax

jerry wickham@acgov.org

6/2/2006




